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To  HDI’s Valued Customers, 
 
 
HDI Instruments has made the decision to discontinue its 3300 Temperature Gauge. We are looking to 
develop a replacement unit in the future but do not have a timeline at this point. We have maintained this 
model for the last 25 years and have been challenged to continue finding all the components to build the 
unit.  
 
 
Our engineering team is looking at developing a replacement unit with the most current components on 
the market to ensure we will be able to accommodate our customers for 20-25 more years to come.  
 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding in this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
HDI Management Team 
  

  
7240 Brittmoore Rd. Suite #119  
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